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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
Parent Assemblies 
Friday 30th June - 3EM 
 
Year 6 Transition Day  
Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July  
Children in Y6 attend their Secondary School 
which they will be going to in September. They 
must wear their Mortimer Primary school uniform 
on these days. 
 
NB/ MORTIMER COMMUNITY COLLEGE is only having 
one transition day which will be Friday 14

th
 July.  Pupils 

who are due to attend Mortimer Community College 
should come into Mortimer Primary on Thursday 13

th
 July 

dressed in their normal school uniform. 

 
Year 2 Parents Meeting - for current Y2 children 
- transition into Y3 in September 2017 
Thursday 13th July 2.45pm in school hall. 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
School closes Friday 21st July 3.30pm 
and will re-open Tuesday 5th September 
2017 for children. 
 
Monday 4th September - In Service Day 
(staff only in school) 

OFFICE HOURS 
Please note office opening hours are 8.30am—4.30pm Monday - Thursday   8.30am—4.00pm Friday 

Year 6 Leavers Disco 
 
Wednesday 19th July 2017 
6pm to 7.30pm 

BRING YOUR BEAR DAY 
 
We are holding a ‘Bring your 
Bear Day’ on Monday 3rd July 
where children can bring their teddy bear 
to school.  A minimum donation of 50p 
would be greatly appreciated.  All monies 
collected will be donated to Action  
Medical Research - (research into  
childhood diseases). 
Please note as Year 5 are out of school 
on this day due to cricket tournament, 
they will have their ‘Bring your Bear 
Day’ on Thursday 6th July instead. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP  
 

Initial Images, a local company which 
sell branded uniform will be holding 
another uniform shop in school on Wednesday 
12th July 3.00pm to 4.30pm.  This will be a 
chance to order your school uniform ready for the 
new academic year in September 2017. 

PTA FUNERAMA 2017 
 
A grand total of £1420.00 was raised at 
our Funerama recently held.  The PTA 
would like to thank everyone who helped 
throughout the day and for all those who 
made kind donations.  Your continued  
support is greatly appreciated.  The PTA 
have subsidised school visits and  
contributed towards the cost of  
pantomimes and other events held in 
school which have benefitted the  
children. 



HOLIDAY AND TERM DATES FOR 2017 - 2018 
 
 
 

G. Seagrove 
Head Teacher 

Dinner Money 
 
As we are approaching the end of another school year, we have a special request for 
parents, (if  you wouldn't mind), paying 2 weeks dinner money week commencing 
10th July (this would cover the last 2 weeks of the school year). All outstanding  
monies have to be collected  and sent to Local Authority for accounts to be balanced 
and closed off for the forthcoming new school year. There is a great deal of work 
involved, repaying credits owed etc. and this would help the office staff immensely if 
dinner money could be paid in advance. We appreciate your co-operation in this  
matter. Thank you kindly.  

SCHOOL DINNER 
CREDITS 

 
Your child will be 
coming home next 
week with a credit balance slip 
for dinner money. Please en-
sure you use all of your credits 
in July, otherwise they will be 
lost when the system is cleared 
by STMBC for the start of the 
new school year 2017/2018.  
Thank you. 

Autumn 
Term 

In Service Day Closed Monday 4
th
 September 2017 

  Term begins Opens Tuesday 5
th

 September 

  Half term Closes Friday 20
th
 October 

    Opens Monday 30
th

 October 

  End of term Closes Friday  22
nd

 December 

  
Spring    
Term 

  
In Service Day 

  
Closed 

  
Monday 8

th
 January 2018 

  Term begins Opens Tuesday 9
th

 January 

  Half term Closes Friday 9
th
 February 

    Opens Monday 19
th

 February 

  End of term Closes Thursday 29
th
 March 

Summer 
Term 

In Service Day Closed Monday 16
th
 April 2018 

  Term begins Opens Tuesday 17
th

 April 

  Bank Holiday Closed Monday 7
th
 May 

    Opens Tuesday 8
th

 May 

  Half term Closes Friday 25
th
 May 

    Opens Monday 4
th

 June 

  End of term Closes Friday 20
th
 July 2018 

Nursery Pedal Push 2017 
 
Thank you for your generosity on our 
Nursery Pedal Push.  
Approximately £1150.00 was raised.  
Donations will be sent to St Clare’s  
Hospice and the remainder will be used 
towards Nursery funds. 

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
 
Could we kindly remind you that vouchers need to 
be sent into school by Friday 30th June 2017 
which is the cut off date. Every voucher counts 
towards brand new cooking and sports equipment 
for the children. Thank you once again for your 
continued support. 


